
Lawrence Everett Thatcher
Aug. 12, 1924 ~ Oct. 9, 2020

Dear Thatcher Family, my wife and I are saddened at the passing of your father, grandfather and great-grandfather.

I am so thankful for the opportunity that I had to work with Larry Thatcher and for the many times he called us into

his office and took the time to review our projects and provide guidance and learning experiences with us. He was a

very patient man and valued the importance of all of his employees. He was always very fair with everyone and

kept an open door for all employees to meet with him. The Lagoon parties sponsored by the Thatcher family are

always fun, well attended and gave the employees and their families a chance to visit with Lawrence, Helen and the

Thatcher family members. Thank you, Larry and Carolyn Dietrick

    - Larry and Carolyn Dietrick


